
Maple Leaf Green World Inc. Announces Change of Auditor 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                May 16, 2024 
 
CALGARY, ALBERTA – Maple Leaf Green World Inc. (“Maple Leaf” or the “Company”), (CSE: 
MGW), (OTCQB: MGWFF), announces that it has changed its auditors from Paul J. Rozek Professional 
Corporation, Chartered Professional Accountant ("Former Auditor") to Clearhouse LLP Chartered Public 
Accountants ("Successor Auditor" or "Clearhouse") due to the Former Auditor’s internal reorganization 
problem. At the request of the Company, the Former Auditor resigned as the auditor of the Company and 
the board of directors of the Company appointed the Successor Auditor as the Company's auditor in each 
case effective as of May 14, 2024. 
 
There were no reservations or modified opinions in the Former Auditor's reports on the Company's financial 
statements during the period that the Former Auditor acted as the Company's auditor. In addition, there are 
no reportable events, including disagreements, consultations or unresolved issues (as defined in National 
Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations ("NI 51-102") between the Company and the 
Former Auditor. 
 
In accordance with NI 51-102, the notice of change of auditor, together with the required letters from the 
Former Auditor and the Successor Auditor, have been reviewed by the board of directors of the Company 
and filed on SEDAR. 
 
For further information and updates regarding the Company, please visit 
https://www.mlgreenworld.com/. 
 
About Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 
 
Maple Leaf is a public Canadian company that is focused on the health and wellness industry in North 
America and China. With a strong commitment to promoting holistic well-being and sustainable practices, 
Maple Leaf is dedicated to driving positive change in the industry. The Company’s portfolio includes a 
plant-based health and wellness project in Southern California, an essential oil project in China, and 
investments in renewable energy initiatives. With a long-term vision to expand its renewable energy 
portfolio, Maple Leaf aims to contribute to a greener and more sustainable future. The Company’s common 
shares are listed for trading on the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) under the symbol “MGW” and 
on the OTCQB market under the symbol “MGWFF.” 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Maple Leaf Green World Inc.  
Raymond Lai, Chairman, President & CEO 
rlai@mlgreenworld.com 
(403) 907-3715 
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